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3.12.21 
Dear Parents, 

Carlisle Cathedral Performance - Thursday 9th December 2021 at 6.30p.m. 
Just a few reminders: 
 
* Your child has been given your tickets today (Friday) – they are in a white envelope in their bag.  All 
tickets have now been given out so please keep them safe as we have no spare tickets.  This is a ticket only 
event. 
 
*Your child will be taken to Carlisle Cathedral by coach after the school day has finished on Thursday, to a 
rehearsal before the evening concert.  
 
*Please provide your child with a packed tea and drink which can be brought into school on the morning of 
the concert.  
 
*The Cathedral can be a chilly place so please ensure your child is wearing their school jumper/ trousers or 
skirt/tights.  
 
*Children will need to be collected after the concert outside the Cathedral. The concert will finish by 
7.40p.m.  
 
*The Cathedral Outreach Team will make an announcement after the performance as to where to meet 
the ‘Kirkbride Primary School children’.  Please go to that location once you leave the Cathedral.  The 
children will be escorted by our staff to collect their coats and bags before meeting you.  Please see the 
following teachers to let them know your child has been collected safely.  They will mark your child off on a 
register: Mrs Coopey /Mrs Maxwell 
 
* The Cathedral Outreach Team have asked us to let you know that there is no parking on the Cathedral 
grounds and also the Cathedral doors will not be opened until 6.15p.m. after the Evensong Service has 
finished, therefore bring an umbrella for shelter if you have to wait outside the cathedral! There is usually a 
queue waiting for the doors to open.  Some of the seats in the Cathedral have a restricted view of the 
children. 
*Ensure you have your tickets.  
 
Thank you for your support with this event.  The children have worked so hard to learn the songs.  I am 
sure you will enjoy this magical evening of music and songs! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs D.A. Maxwell    Head teacher. 
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